Nickalus Holmes

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 3:00 PM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20240173

Attachments: FW: Help - Duke Energy ; FW: Duke Energy ; FW: Duke Energy Prices; Re: Consumer

Inquiry - Duke Energy Florida

See attached customer correspondence for Docket No. 20240173.



Nickalus Holmes

From: Governor's Office of Citizen Services <EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 11:39 AM

To: Ellen Plendl

Subject: FW: Help - Duke Energy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office
for review and any response or action appropriate.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Martha Lynn
Office of Citizen Services
Executive Office of the Governor

From: Eric Harrington <ericeharrington@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 11:09 PM

To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com
Subject: Help - Duke Energy

Governor, there has to be something you can do about Dukes price gouging. It's getting out of hand.

Thanks,
Eric

Sent from my iPhone
Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or exempt
pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.



Nickalus Holmes

From: Governor's Office of Citizen Services <EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 11:35 AM

To: Ellen Plendl

Subject: FW: Duke Energy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office
for review and any response or action appropriate.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Martha Lynn
Office of Citizen Services
Executive Office of the Governor

From: Mark Tattershall <tattershallmark@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 9:00 PM

To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com
Subject: Duke Energy

Gov DeSantis,

Please look into the outrageous price increases imposed by Duke Energy. Our bill has risen from circa $350 a month to
$650 and everyone else is saying the same. It’s killing us and everyone else. The Duke Energy CEO makes $21M annually
and the company $6B in profits. Please stop this robbery as there is no competition so we have no choice.

Thank you,

The Tattershall Family
Davenport
FL 33837

Sent from my iPad
Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or exempt
pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.
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